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1 Halton Hills Drive, Halton Hills, L7G 5G2 | 905-873-2600 | 1-877-712-2205 | haltonhills.ca

The Town of Halton Hills is seeking four (4) volunteers to serve on a Steering Committee for the Glen Williams Secondary Plan Review.

The Town is reviewing and updating the Glen Williams Secondary Plan and design guidelines to reflect changes to provincial and regional policies.
The review will be a community-integrated process, shaped by input from the public and key stakeholders.

Duties − the role of the Steering Committee will be to:
• Provide feedback on deliverables of the review throughout the project process
• Assist with identifying issues and proposing solutions
• Liaise with key community stakeholders to ensure public awareness of the study
• Meet as needed to monitor the progress of the review

Eligibility Criteria - to be eligible to serve on the Steering Committee, applicants must:
• Be a resident of Halton Hills (preferably residing in Glen Williams), business owner or

land owner in Glen Williams
• Be over the age of 18 years
• Demonstrate a strong interest in the community of Glen Williams
• Not be employed by the Town of Halton Hills

How To Apply - applications will be accepted until 4:30 p.m. on Tuesday, March 10, 2020:
• Complete the Application for a Committee or Board on haltonhills.ca/forms (list item #7)
• Submit form to Renee Brown, Deputy Clerk − Legislation and Elections, by email at

reneeb@haltonhills.ca, or in-person at Halton Hills Town Hall, 1 Halton Hills Drive, Halton Hills

For more information, contact 905-873-2600, ext. 2900 or visit haltonhills.ca/GlenWilliamsSecondaryPlan

Call for Applicants - Glen Williams Secondary Plan Steering Committee
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Notice of Public Information Centre
22 Side Road Phase 2 Reconstruction (Ward 2)

Thursday, February 27, 2020, 5:30-7:30 p.m.
Limehouse Memorial Hall, 12389 5th Line, Limehouse

Residents are invited to attend a Public Information Centre to learn
about and discuss the planned reconstruction of 22 Side Road with
representatives from the Town of Halton Hills. This Public Information
Centre will be an informal open house, drop-in is encouraged between
the above noted hours.

Reconstruction of 22 Side Road (from Elizabeth Street to Highway 7)
is scheduled to start in June, 2020.

If you require accessibility accommodation at the Public Information Centre
or are unable to attend and wish to obtain more information or provide
written comments, please contact:

Tyler Bruley, C. Tech.
Engineering Design Technologist
905-873-2600, ext. 2435 | Fax: 905-873-8192 | tylerb@haltonhills.ca


